Patient Experience Surveys

281 Maine primary and specialty care practices voluntarily have agreed to participate in the Dirigo Health
Agency’s Patient Experience statewide patient survey. Together, these practices represent nearly one third
of all practices across the state and 1,307 individual providers. The Dirigo Health Agency and co-conveners
at the Maine Health Management Coalition and Maine Quality Counts want to thank these practices for
their participation and to acknowledge their leadership in actively putting patients first in their practices.
For the full list of participating practices, please go to
http://www.dirigohealth.maine.gov/Documents/Provider%20by%20type%20and%20vendor 1.29.13.pdf

Location of Maine practices participating in MQF’s Statewide Patient Experience Survey
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Patient surveys at these practices are currently being administered and results will be publicly reported on
the DHA MQF website in the Summer 2013. For additional questions about this initiative, please contact
Alexander Dragatsi at the Dirigo Health Agency’s Maine Quality Forum: 207.287.9965 or
Alexander.dragatsi@maine.gov.




